ebXML Quality Review Group

minutes of Meeting Nov 30th, 2000

Written by:  Tim McGrath, Dec 6th, 2000

Present:

Tim McGrath (Chair), Nagwa Abdelghfour, Jon Bosak, Murray Maloney, Joe Baran

Apologies: Bob Glushko

Agenda:

 1.  Technical Specifications:

 * documents submitted

 * documents in pipeline

 2. Public deliverables with technical content

 * marketing material

 * presentations

 * ebXML website

 3. Any Other Business

 4. Next Meeting

Discussion:

1. No documents were currently before QR for review.

Documents exepected are:

RegRep Business Information Model

RegRep Business Domain document

RegRep Registry Services Specification

These represent the RegRep Specifications but may be reviewed separately.  The Information Model is to be voted on by the RegRep Team on Dec 1st.  It should then be submitted for review.  Nagwa commented this may cause problems when a later document of the RegRep set is inconsistent with an earlier one.  This may be a consideration during our comments.

ebXML Glossary 

The TA team will have incorporated all Tokyo changes into the Glossary next week and intend for it to be reviewed by the ebXML membership and voted in Vancouver.  It is unclear when it will be submitted for QR.  The team agreed this was a critical document in the ebXML specification and must follow specification approval guidelines.

Revised TA Specification (30th Nov)

The TA team have allocated responsibilites within various sections and anticipate it may be 3-4 weeks before the revised specification is ready for its second round of review.  The QR Team discussed ways in which we could assist.

Action: 

Tim: Send message to TA Team lead asking about Glossary status and approval process.

Nagwa: Contact TA Co-editor and discuss editorial assistance.

2. The revised ‘Whitepaper’ has not been submitted to Murray for comment.  He is to attend the Marketing teleconference next Tuesday and report back on the status.

There have also been repeated requests from Karl Best to provide updated material for the ebXML web site.  Information has not been updated since Tokyo.

Action: 

Murray: report on marketing whitepaper status.

Tim: comment to Executive on need to maintain the primary web page.

3. The Executive have not responded to our request for an update of the Specification Approval Process document.

Action: 

Tim: Ask Executive again for action on this.

4. The next scheduled teleconference is on Thursday 5th December at 2:00pm Pacific Time.   

Action: 

Nagwa: Change call times for next meeting only.

End of document
